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Date: 14/12/2023
Dear FOI Applicant, 
Thank you for your freedom of information request received in this office on 21st November 2023 in which you asked:
‘Under the FOI Act, I’d like to request the following information from West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner please.
1. Name of organisation SIRO (Senior Information Risk Owner) or similar post (Chief Information Governance Officer etc), or responsible person for SIRO duties. 

2. Contact email of person named in request No. 1. 

3. Name of organisation DPO (Data Protection Officer) or responsible person for DPO duties. 

4. Contact email of DPO. 

7. Have you appointed, or do you plan on appointing or delegating the position of IAO to any employees? 

8. Whom is responsible for the leading IAO structure, I.E. the SIRO/’Lead’ IAO/Head of Governance/Head of Corporate Services etc.? 

9. Whom is responsible for reviewing and implementing any training needs for the IAO’s? (A job title is fine) 

10. Spend on external IAO training over the past 5 years, per year (financial year), or is the training delivered internally (if at all)? 

11. Are you or have you considered becoming ISO 27001 compliant or certified? 

12. Following on from Q11, If so whom is/would be responsible for implementation or exploration of ISO 27001? (as in, the person/job title)’

In response to your request, I can confirm the following:
1,3,7,8,9,. General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) Lead – Andrea Gabbitas

2,4. wmpcc@westmidlands.police.uk 

10. Delivered internally
11. N/A
12. N/A

Please note that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner is a relatively small organisation, with less than 100 staff. If you are interested in the activities of West Midlands Police, you may wish to consider contacting them directly. 

In order to be of some assistance, please see the following contact details should you wish to submit your request to West Midlands Police. 

Freedom on Information Unit
West Midlands Police

PO Box Box 52, Lloyd House

Colmore Circus Queensway

Birmingham

B4 6NQ

E-mail: foi@westmidlands.police.uk 
Freedom of Information Right of Appeal 

Any person who has requested information from the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) and is unhappy with the way their request for information has been handled can request a review of their case. 
A request for review must be made in writing by letter or email.   You should include the reference number of your request if you have it, and outline why you are requesting the review to: 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

Lloyd House 

Birmingham 

B4 6NQ 

Telephone: 0121 626 6060 

Email: wmpcc@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk

All requests for review will be recorded. Receipt of a request for internal review will be acknowledged and the appellant informed of an estimated date for determining the outcome. The OPCC will attempt to respond to internal reviews as soon as practicable and in any case within two months. 

All investigations will be undertaken by someone not involved in the original response. 

The result of any internal review will be communicated to the appellant outlining the decisions taken. 

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 

The Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

There is no charge for making a request for internal review or appeal to the Information Commissioner.
Yours sincerely, 
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Alethea Fuller
Deputy Chief Executive
	Lloyd House, Colmore Circus Queensway, Birmingham, B4 6NQ
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